IRLAM AND CADISHEAD COMMUNITY COMMITTEE

MATTERS ARISING FROM THE MEETING HELD ON 18TH NOVEMBER, 2004

Item and Minute No.
Action Required
Responsible Officer
Update

Minute 55(a) - Ferryhill Road – Drainage Problems
· THAT an update regarding this matter, which appeared to relate to a faulty connecting drain, be provided at the next meeting of the Community Committee.


Claire Edwards
Update to be provided at the next meeting of the Community Committee.

Minute 55(e) – Mossland Health Walks – pathway behind Tesco (hedges overgrown)
· THAT an update regarding this matter be provided at the next meeting of the Community Committee.
Chris Trueblood
Update to be provided at the next meeting of the Community Committee.

Minute 55(i) – Prospect Road


· THAT information regarding whether there were any plans for traffic calming measures to be implemented in this area be provided at the next meeting of the Community Committee.


Claire Edwards
Information to be provided at the next meeting of the Community Committee.

Minute 56 – Orange Mast – proposed site at 55, Liverpool Road
· THAT the Planning Department be informed of the Committee’s strong objection to the proposed site for the mast, which Members felt was too close to a school.

· THAT the Planning Department be informed of the Committee’s requests for consideration to be given to (i) alternative sites, and (ii) the possibility of mast sharing.


Claire Edwards
The Planning Department has been informed of the Committee’s objection and requests.

Minute 60 – Police Issues – Railway Bridge


· THAT a letter be sent to Network Rail requesting that fencing be erected in order to reduce the access that was available to the railway bridge at Liverpool Road, Cadishead.


Claire Edwards
A letter has been sent to Network Rail - response to be reported at the next meeting of the Community Committee.

Minute 63 – Irlam Council Offices


· THAT the Chief Executive be informed of the Committee’s views regarding (a) the need for local services to be retained in order to prevent Irlam and Cadishead from becoming further isolated, (b) the importance of local services being located at a single, central site in the area, the most appropriate location for which was felt to be the current site of the Irlam Council Offices, and (c) the need for the potential opportunities that would be provided by Phase 2 of Salford LIFT to be taken into account.

· THAT information be sought from Salford LIFT regarding the reason for the delay that had taken place with regard to the identification of a site for the Centre that was planned for the area under Phase 2 of the project.


Claire Edwards

Claire Edwards
The Chief Executive has been informed of the Committee’s comments.  The item - ‘A Development Strategy for Central Irlam’ is to be included on the agenda for the next meeting of the Community Committee.

Information to be provided at the next meeting of the Community Committee.

 

Minute 67 – Fishing facilities along the old river
· THAT a meeting be held with regard to this matter and a progress report be provided at the next meeting of the Community Committee.
Richard Abernethy
Progress report to be provided at the next meeting of the Community Committee.
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